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Stockham Primary School 
Stockham Way 

Wantage 

Oxon 

OX12 9HL 
 

Tel: 01235 764407 

E mail: Office.2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk 

 

 
Tuesday 5th November 24 

Dear Parents / Carers     
  

BBC Children In Need – Friday 15th November 2024  
  
  
It’s that time of year again - Children in Need!  
 

This year, BBC Children in Need are appealing to YOU to do your part to change young lives 
with The Great SPOTacular Appeal. This year’s theme encourages you to be SPOTacular with 
lots of fun ways to raise money and take part in the appeal. We will be having a non-uniform 
day where children can come to school wearing something yellow or spotty clothes on Friday 
15th November 2024 for a suggested donation of £1.00. Please sign into parent Mail to make 
your donations. 
 

BBC Children in Need helps to change the lives of disadvantaged children and young people 
in the UK and help ensure every child is safe, happy, secure and has the opportunities they 
need to reach their potential.  
 

Please ensure that your child has appropriate shoes and a coat on this day to go outside at 
playtime and lunchtime. Classes which have PE on Friday can still take part on the day as long 
as they have appropriate footwear.  
 

There are a wealth of resources and different ways in which individuals, families and schools 
can support the charity and raise money to transform the lives of young people. There are 
lots of exciting ideas and resources to complete at home.   
 
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 
 
 All of the proceeds raised will go to Children in Need.   
  

Thank you for your continued support!   
  

Yours sincerely  
  

Vikki Marsh-Ballard 
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